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Lieutenant Governor of Manitoba

MESSAGE FROM
THE LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR OF MANITOBA

As the Queen’s representative in Manitoba, I am Eleased to extend vice-regal
greetings to MTS Allstream on the occasion of your 100" anniversary. Such a significant
milestone is an excellent opportunity to celebrate the growth and many achievements of
your company.

MTS has a long, proud history in our province. From the early days as a telephone
provider to today’s world of high-tech telecommunications, MTS continues to keep
Manitobans connected. Your commitment to the community is clearly demonstrated
through your good work as corporate citizens while your positive impact on our economy
remains vital.

It is easy to take for granted the simple act of making a phone call or sending an
e-mail. That is why it is important to be reminded that a century of dedication and
innovation is responsible for making these everyday tasks possible. I offer sincere
congratulations to MTS Allstream on this historic occasion. We greatly value your strong
presence and many contributions to our province and wish you every success in the
future.

The Honourable John Harvard, P.C., O.M.
Lieutenant Governor
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